
      Tell Me a Tale! 
    Reception Newsletter: Term 2 2023 

Thank you to all parents/carers for your contributions to Tapestry over the last term. We have enjoyed seeing your 
child’s achievements and learning at home. Please ask a member of staff if you need any help or support accessing your 

child’s tapestry account.  Don’t forget to check Tapestry weekly for home challenges and other information.  

Our topic this term is Tell Me A Tale! 

Each week we will read and retell a traditional tale that the        
children will be familiar with. We will do this through drama and 

puppets to support the children’s speaking, listening and vocabulary 
skills. We will be using our woodland area to recreate the story     

settings and creating lots of story drama! 

Little Wandle Phonics 

This term we will consolidate the sounds we 
have learned last term as well as learning the 

new sounds for term 2 which include some  
digraphs. We will continue to learn to blend to 

read 3 letter words and learn lots of new 
tricky words. 

Marvellous Maths 

Our focus this term:  

Number: We will focus on finding one more and one less, counting 
out amounts and subitising. We will be developing a deep              

understanding of numbers to 5. We will also practise writing      
numbers and representing combinations of amounts. 

Measure: We will learn about comparing and ordering objects by 
weight, length, height and capacity. 

Shape: We will name and describe 2d and 3d shapes. We will       
recognise and continue repeating patterns.  

Dates to Remember 

 

• 13th November– Odd Socks day 

• 17th November– Children in Need 

• 8th December - Jolly Jumper Day 

 

Be Inspired 

Things to Remember... 

-To bring a bottle to school each day containing 
water only please. 

 - To return book bag and wallet everyday.  

- Now the weather is getting colder please 
bring named hats and gloves. 

 

- And most importantly………... 

PLEASE NAME EVERYTHING CLEARLY 

     

 

Phonic and reading 
parent information 

Please log into Tapestry 
and find the Phonics and 

Reading in Reception 
post. If you have not  

already accessed it. This 
will give you  information 
about phonics and reading 
in school and how to help 

at home. 

Author of the term 

Our author of the term this term is 
Sue Hendra. She has written some 

fantastic stories that are very    
funny! 

Can you share one of her stories 
with a grown up? 

 

 Can you upload 
it to Tapestry? 

The Woodland! 

 

We like to take our learning outside into our 
woodland area. We will be doing lots of investi-
gation, story drama, talking and developing our 
own learning pathways. And most importantly 

getting a bit muddy! 

We will be enjoying the outdoors whatever the 
weather!  

 


